

May 19, 2023

20408 Bashan Drive, Suite 231 Ashburn, Virginia 20147 United States

H.E. António Guterres Secretary General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

DXC'S COMMITMENT TO THE UN GLOBAL COMPACT

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to reconfirm our support of the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact in the areas of Human Rights, Labour, Environment, and Anti-Corruption.

In our annual Communication on Progress we disclose our continuous efforts to integrate the Ten Principles into our business strategy, culture, and daily operations, and contribute to United Nations goals, particularly in the Sustainable Development Goals.

Sincerely,

Mike Salvino

Chairman, President and Chief Executive Officer

DXC Technology

dxc.com